From: Patrino Beth

Sent: Monday, March 02, 2015 9:39 AM
To: Mickelson Anastasia
Subject: ' FW: Support HB 2745 and HB 2941

From: Sharon Miller [mailto:smilertoo@aol.com]
Sent: Sunday, March 01, 2015 7:00 AM

To: Patrino Beth

Subject: Support HB 2745 and HB 2941

Please make sure that Oregon is on the path to using renewable energy for the future of our children. Why continue to
use fossil fuels that we are agreed need to be eliminated. If not now....when?? Now is the time to do the right thing by

our children.

Take Care...
Sharon



